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This is an exciting time to join the Maths Department at SBL for quite a number of 

reasons: 

 

 Outcomes in Maths have improved massively over the past 3 years, from 50% 

grade 4+ to 80%, meaning we are now achieving well above national 

average outcomes 

 

 We have written our own unique Schemes of Learning that are challenging, 

promote deeper understanding of maths, problem-solving, and explicitly 

bring together lots of areas within the subject. This means students engage 

well with maths and are increasingly seeing its holistic nature. 

 

 We have a very simple assessment and marking system that saves time and is 

effective in freeing up time for teachers to prepare the best possible 

‘improvement lessons’ and also in putting the onus on students self-improving 

 

 We are an enthusiastic team who we are confident you will enjoy being a 

part of and, as a result, have fun communicating maths to our young people 

 

 We have many excellent shared resources made at SBL to suit our schemes of 

learning perfectly, and are always further developing/refining these 

 

 We offer A-level and Core Maths, and in increasing numbers as more students 

excel in KS4 

 

 All our classrooms are fitted with interactive whiteboards but equally there is 

no requirement to use these 

 

 We have an exceptional website that supports teachers and students in 

understanding the Maths curriculums 

 

 We operate the ‘Ready to Learn’ system meaning that behaviour is excellent, 

and increasingly students are genuinely highly engaged in succeeding 

 

If you would be interested in joining us and would like to visit before any potential 

invitation to interview, please email me directly at jrr@sblonline.org.uk to arrange this. 

We would love to welcome you and show you around! 

 

We look forward to hearing from you 

 

 

 

James Rossiter 

Director of Maths 
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